Monica Schultz ‘

From: Toni Dries <toni.dries3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 2:05 PM

To: Monica Schultz

Subject: Sam's Amusement

Hi Monica,

I am contacting you in regards to Sam's Amusement doing 2 Dart tournaments this summer at Aris Sports
Bar. The first tournament is going to be August 28-30 and we will be bringing in 18 dart boards on Thursday
August 27 for set up only. The boards will be picked up on Monday August 31st.

The second tournament will be September 25-27. This tournament is going to be a little larger and will require
us to bring in 25 dart boards. Again we would bring them in on Thursday Sept 24 and pick up on Monday
September 28.

We are hoping have your support this year in regards to the license tag's and be exempt from having to purchase
them seeing as how this is a very minimal time window the boards will be in this location

Please contact me if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

Toni Dries

Sam's Amusement
Office 262-657-4333
Cell 414-531-2158



